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The 2011 Foreign Investment Law of Angola was repealed on 11 August, 2015 and a

new foreign investment entered into force on the same day. Law 14/15, of 11 August

– the New Angolan Private Investment Law (NPIL) – is now the governing act.

The full extended Legal Update, written by Pedro Guimarães, Partner, is now

available at www.iberianlawyer.com/legal-updates.

Following this publication, FCB was invited by Iberian Lawyer to write a brief Legal

Update summarizing the most relevant features implemented.
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